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10 July 2024  
Primary - Nursery  
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
Dear Parent/Carer  
   
I am writing to you as a reminder that the Nursery will close for the Summer term on 
Thursday 18 July.  
   
School will re-open to existing Nursery pupils on Wednesday 4 September. We look forward 
to seeing you in the new academic year.  
   
Yours faithfully  

  
Mrs M Preston  
Head of School  
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